
Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies’ Sodality 

“To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary” 

 

September, 2017 
Dear Ladies,  

August was a quiet month for Ladies Sodality as members enjoyed the final days of summer and 
witnessed the phenomenal solar eclipse on August 21. Don’t forget to attend the parish 
Rummage Sale the weekend of September 16 & 17. The committee has been working hard all 
summer to get ready for this parish event. You never know what treasures you might find!  

Our next Sodality meeting is on Wednesday, September 13, at 7:00 p.m., in the RECTORY 
MEETING ROOM. Why don’t you bring a friend along to enjoy the fun? Refreshments are sure 
to be plentiful. Entertainment for September will be fun games of Dime Bingo, so bring lots of 
dimes along and you just might be a winner!  

Welcome to our two new members, Jackie Gonzalez and Karen Garcia, we are looking forward 
to seeing you both at future meetings. 

Jo Ann Ratermann  

“You are never too old to set another goal or to dream a new dream.  

C.S. Lewis  

Refreshments 

Come celebrate the end of summer with beer and pretzel night (soda will also be available.  
There will be a variety of pretzels:  hot/mixed and chocolate.   

                                                                              Grace and Peggy, Hospitality 

Rosary 

Please contact me if you are interested in being a Rosary leader before the meeting.  Rosary 
begins at 6:30 p.m. 

                                                                              Jan Cattaneo 



With  Sympathy 

A Mount Grace card was sent to Pat Compass.  A Sympathy card was sent to Threse DeMoor on 
the death of her brother, George Van Hoogstraat.  Please keep all of our sodalists in your 
thoughts and prayers. 

                                                                                    Tjerese De Moor, Welfare 

Entertainment 

We will play dime bingo so start saving those dimes and bring them to the meeting. 

 

Reminder 

The September meeting will be in the Rectory meeting room and it will begin at 7:00.  See you 
there. 

 

 

 

 

Jo Ann Ratermann                                 Fr. Kristian Teater                                  Susan Gross 

President                                                     Pastor                                         Corresponding Secretary 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 


